
 
 

CURBSIDE DRIVE-THRU REGISTRATION for KINDERGARTEN 2020 – 2021 
Hidden Hollow Elementary – March 27.    11:15 AM – 2:15 PM 

 
To make this both convenient and a low-contact event, we ask that parents enter our lot 
BACKWARDS of the normal direction.     See the map below.  Our secretaries and nurse will 
greet parent drivers in their vehicle, make copies, and do this without you having to exit your 
vehicle. 
 

 

  
 

NORTH LOT:   
Turn in packet 
and paperwork 
at the kiosk 
marked by the 
stop sign. 

SOUTH LOT:   Pick up 
packets, then park 
in the south lot 
while you fill out the 
paperwork.   
 
NOTE ENTRY AND EXIT 
POINTS. 
 
 

ENTRY 

EXIT 
 

EXIT 
 

ENTRY 



WHAT YOU NEED TO REGISTER YOUR STUDENT… 
Friday, March 27th, we will hold a “drive-thru” kindergarten registration 11:15-
2:00. You will not need to get out of your car to register your incoming 
kindergarten student for the 2020-2021 school year. You can pick up a packet 
early in the office Tuesday-Thursday from 8:00-12:00. 
 
If you have ALREADY picked up and filled out your registration packet, please 
drive thru the pick-up/drop-off zone at the front of the school in the North 
parking lot. We will meet you at your car to collect your completed registration 
packet from you.  
 
If you have NOT picked up or filled out your registration packet, please drive 
thru the the South parking lot. We will bring a registration packet to your car. 
Then, please pull into the parking lot and complete your registration. Once you 
have filled out the paperwork, please drive to the back of the completed 
registration packet line to drop off your packet. 
 
Please see the attached map for directions in the parking lots. 
 
Items to bring to registration: (any copies that you can make ahead of time will 
be helpful but we can make them if needed) 
→  Original birth certificate 
→  Immunization record from your student’s doctor’s office. You will transfer this 
information to the PINK IMMUNIZATION RECORD (this MUST be completed). 
→  Proof of residency 
→  Court documents if there is a divorce decree, adoption papers, or any other 
court documents pertaining to the child you are registering. 
 
Please help us by communicating this information to your neighbors with 
incoming kindergarten students that may not have other children attending 
Hidden Hollow Elementary. 
 
We hope this will be a quick and efficient way to maintain social distancing and 
still enable you to register your student for kindergarten. There’s no need for 
everyone to come at once, all times will be honored if you come this day.  
 
It truly is a great day to be a Hidden Hollow Hornet! 

 
 


